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30 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Wednesday 12th February Class 3 will be climbing Roseberry Topping in Great Ayton, North Yorkshire.  

 

The cost for the trip has been subsidised by a very kind donation from Friends of North Duffield School 

and we have added the £80 that we raised during our Egyptian morning. We only ask for a voluntary 

contribution of £10 to cover the remaining cost of transport.  

 

We will leave school slightly earlier at 8.30am and will return to school slightly later than normal but by 

5.00pm. This time depends on how quickly we climb and if this changes on the day, we will contact you by 

text. The children will need to wear suitable clothing to be outdoors all day and suitable walking shoes. 

They will need to bring drinks, snacks and a packed lunch, carried in a rucksack as they will be carrying 

these all day. Should you need a rucksack, please let us know as we have a few spare.  

 

If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please could you state your choice of sandwich filling: 

cheese, tuna or ham in the notes section on ParentPay by Wednesday 5th February.  

 

If you have any questions, or would like to accompany us on the trip please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Duffy. If you require an activation letter for your child’s account on ParentPay please contact the school 

office. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs Duffy and Mr Russell 
 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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